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Chris Lopez

From: Katie Shelby <katie.shelby1@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 10:10 PM
To: Chris Lopez
Subject: Re: 10 minute Parking on Adams

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
Chris, 
 
Yes, we are requesting for the change in parking time due lack of space for customers to park for a 
reasonable amount of time. Those three spaces are always empty because of the time restriction or I am 
having to warn customers coming in to dine to move their vehicle due to the 10 minute time limit. 
 
 
Katie 
 
 
On Thu, Apr 18, 2024 at 4:27 PM Chris Lopez <CLopez@cityofcamas.us> wrote: 

Katie, 

  

It was also brought to our attention that you requested for the 10 min parking spots on the west side of 
Adams to be modified to 2 hrs. Is that correct? Would you mind expanding on this request. We will 
present the item to Council next month. 

  

Thanks   

  
 

Chris Lopez (He/Him/His)   

Engineer I- Public Works 
Desk 360-817-7236 | Cell 360-842-9082 
www.cityofcamas.us | clopez@cityofcamas.us
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to 
this e-mail account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part may be subject 
to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by 
an external party.  


